
 

Circular No.24/2023-24        28th May 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from AVN Vida International School! 

Gentle Reminder: Payment of Fees 

 Kindly clear the Term I outstanding dues for the school fees on an urgent basis to 

avoid further inconveniences. Please ignore if already paid. 

 Transportation and food fees need to be cleared by 3rd June 2023 for further 

proceedings. The parent cooperation in this regards will help us to proceed further 

in planning the transportation and food services.  

 Kindly note that Term II fee for your ward falls due between 5th June 2023 to 10th 

June 2023. Hence we request to remit the same on or before 10th June 2023. 

 Fees can be paid by cash/card/online. 

 NoteOnline Bank Transfer of Fees: Please include your ward’s full name and 

grade as reference for transferring fee via online bank transfer. Parents must 

provide a proof of payment (screenshot or transaction reference) immediately after 

the bank transfer with details of the student and fee transferred to our Accounts 

Office Ms. Usha on her WhatsApp no-9100003009. 

s/d 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


